
In this weeks’ Christ Light we hear Jesus talk about the faith of a woman. But she was not an ordinary Israelite
woman. She was a Canaanite, a foreigner from a different place. She came to see Jesus and asked him to help
her daughter who was suffering. At first, Jesus tested her. He said that he came just for his own people, the
Israelites. But the woman responded in true faith. She said that even the leftovers, even a little bit of grace,
would be more than enough for her.
Jesus was so pleased. The woman understood that he came to be the Savior not just for the Israelites, but for
the whole world. She understood that Jesus was her Savior. To prove this to her, Jesus showed his mighty
power and healed her daughter right away.
Sometimes we get so busy in our lives that we forget there are other people out there in the world—people
outside of our neighborhood, people who don’t look like us or talk like us, people outside of our country in very
different places around the world. This story today is a wonderful reminder that Jesus is Savior of all.
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Verse of the Day!
MAY THE LORD MAKE YOUR LOVE INCREASE AND

OVERFLOW FOR EACH OTHER AND FOR EVERYONE
ELSE, JUST AS OURS DOES FOR YOU.

1 THESSALONIANS 3:12
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St. Paul's Misson:
Partnering with parents in our congregation and community to shine Christ's light on children's lives. 

PTF MEETING
Our Parent Teacher Friendship (PTF) group is holding its third quarterly meeting
TONIGHT! Dinner will be served beginning at 6:00pm in the school cafeteria. The menu
item is pizza. PTF business will begin at 6:30pm while babysitting is provided in the
gymnasium.  
Parents and school families are invited to attend. There will also be an Open Forum
segment by St. Paul’s School Board. Two open forums are required each year as a part
of School Choice participation.

2023-2024 SCHOOL CALENDAR
Below is an academic calendar for the 2023-2024 school year. This calendar has been approved by the St.
Paul’s School Board. However, often minor changes are made between initial approval and the start of the
school year. Please watch for updates as they are published and make note of any changes.  

fEBRUARY
Hot LUnch 

CALLING ALL PARENTS! (OR GRANDPARENTS)
The school musical may seem a long way off, but it will be here before we know it! This
year, grades 1-4 will be performing “E-I-E-I-Oops!” on May 11. You may have guessed
from the title, there will be some farmers and several farm animal characters. Help is
needed for costuming all these students. If you would be interested in helping plan and
make costumes for our cast, please contact Mrs. Johnson by February 17. Thank you in
advance for your help!

March
Hot LUnch 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Xc8ioeuY4begHabZQ2Fds7wqH5YjV0-Y/view
https://stpaulshowardsgrove.org/?sec_id=140002219
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1coxCyxD2RQdTdCsW-A74CoAHJY19OW2x8NwGIRhH-AI/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1coxCyxD2RQdTdCsW-A74CoAHJY19OW2x8NwGIRhH-AI/edit
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1-3O2GGBCbyuy7mijzvzErHWQXGvRK2FG/view
https://calendar.google.com/calendar/u/0/embed?src=stpaulshowardsgrove.org_7re37hohqivpm260kmfvlgggdg@group.calendar.google.com&ctz=America/Chicago
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kKZCpg38QF3jKZEbIjnbv9fiapV_CNzJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kKZCpg38QF3jKZEbIjnbv9fiapV_CNzJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1kKZCpg38QF3jKZEbIjnbv9fiapV_CNzJ/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nTH_4neWsr-DGH2y3_iA5IdqH-dcqfa7/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nTH_4neWsr-DGH2y3_iA5IdqH-dcqfa7/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1nTH_4neWsr-DGH2y3_iA5IdqH-dcqfa7/view?usp=sharing


FORENSICS TIME!
Hello again, parents of our 5-8th
graders! By now your child should have
selected a category that appeals to
them. It is time for them to choose an
appropriate piece or write one. The
piece should be chosen or written by
Friday, February 24. Please make sure
your child has the piece at school on
Monday, February 27 so that they can
show their teacher and start to practice 
the piece on their own. The first of the five practices
where they will present to adult helpers will be during
school on Thursday, March 9th (2:30- 3:15.) The actual
forensics night is Thursday, March 30, 6:30- 8:30pm.
Thank you for your help!

Mr. Bryan Scriver continues to deliberate his call to
serve as St. Paul’s 7-8 grade classroom teacher and
principal. Mr. Scriver is currently serving at Life
Lutheran School in Friendswood, TX. He and his wife,
Bailey, have three young children. Please keep Mr.
Scriver and his family in your prayers as they begin
their deliberations. You are welcome to reach out to
him with encouragement at
bryanscriver@gmail.com.
This past Sunday, St. Paul’s Lutheran School called
Mrs. Bailey Scriver to serve as 3K teacher and early
childhood director. Mrs. Scriver currently serves as an
early childhood teacher at Life Lutheran School in
Friendswood, TX. She is also the wife of Mr. Bryan
Scriver, who was called to serve as our principal.
Please keep Mrs. Scriver in your prayers. Reach out
to her with any encouragement you might be
inclined to share - baileyscriver@gmail.com.
Also, this past Sunday, St. Paul’s extended a call to
Mrs. Emily Panzer to serve as our 4K classroom
teacher. Mrs. Panzer is not currently holding a call
but had previously served at First German in
Manitowoc. She is married to Trinity Kiel teacher, Mr.
Noah Panzer. Please keep Mrs. Panzer in her family in
your prayers as she begins deliberations. You are
invited to reach out to her with any words of
encouragement at panzerec1@gmail.com.

CALL UPDATESCALL UPDATES

THANK YOU to everyone who helped with
Pizza Assembly Day on Saturday! We had
an amazing volunteer turn-out and made
3,200 pizzas in record time. Since the
students and their families did such a great
job selling pizzas this year, PTF will be
providing a Pizza Party for ALL students in 

PTF PIZZA FUNDRAISER!

SOCIAL STUDIES FAIR
March 2nd is quickly approaching! Grades 1-
8 will be participating in a Social Studies Fair
this year. Grades 1-2 will be comparing life
now to life a hundred years ago. Mrs.
Johnson’s students will be working in their
classroom and she will communicate with 

TAX INFORMATION
Tax season is quickly approaching and a simple form
can help your family deduct up to $4,000 for K-8
tuition and $10,000 for 9-12 tuition on state income
taxes. The Wisconsin Department of Revenue has
released the 2022 Schedule PS Private School
tuition tax deduction form. You will need St. Paul’s
Federal Employer Identification Number (FEIN) for
claiming a deduction for St. Paul’s tuition. St. Paul’s
FEIN: 39- 1204930. 
Tuition totals can be found in your TADS account.
You may also contact the office and request tuition
totals be emailed to you.

CLICK HERE FOR THE SCHEDULE PS LINK

you as needed. Third and fourth grade will be working
on early European explorers. They will work in groups in
class. Grades 5-8 will be making tri-fold boards on early
civilizations/twentieth century presidents. Look for an
email from Mr. Dais with more details.

March
Join us at PTF tonight to find out how much money
we raised!

MLHS YOUTH SOCCER
MLHS Youth Soccer Program's registration is open!
Students in grades K-12 are allowed to participate.
Click on the link below for more information and
registration. Registration dealine is Sunday, February
26th.

CLICK HERE FOR YOUTH SOCCER REGISTRATION

LENT MEAL & WORSHIP
FOR ASH WEDNESDAY

Unfortunately, due to the potential, inclement
weather, the church officials have decided to cancel
the Ash Wednesday MEAL for tomorrow evening. 
As of right now, we will still plan on having worship
tomorrow evening. However, a final decision will be
made around 3pm.
If you have any questions, please contact one of our
Pastors.

CLICK HERE TO ADD

PICTURES TO THE PARENT

PHOTO ALBUM!
St. Paul's Misson:

Partnering with parents in our congregation and community to shine Christ's light on children's lives. 

mailto:bryanscriver@gmail.com
mailto:baileyscriver@gmail.com
mailto:panzerec1@gmail.com
https://www.revenue.wi.gov/TaxForms2022/2022-SchedulePS.pdf
https://www.mlhslancers.org/kids
https://photos.app.goo.gl/2NKNjW7XBcqk1AP47


MINDFUL MOM'S BIBLE STUDY
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 22 @

8:30 A.M. AND MUSIC AND
MOVEMENT @ 9:30 A.M.

HIS 
FINAL

PSS

1-4 GRADES SING 
MIDWEEK WORSHIP

WEDNESDAY, MARCH 8 @ 6:30PM

PTF MEETING
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 21 

@ 6:30PM

St. Paul's Misson:
Partnering with parents in our congregation and community to shine Christ's light on children's lives. 

Lenten Season
 For six Wednesdays, beginning with Ash

Wednesday on February 22nd, we will have worship
services at 6:30 pm. Our midweek Lenten series this
year is His Final Steps. We will consider the
significance of various people and places along
Jesus’ path to the cross. Before each of these
Wednesday services, there will be a dinner served
from 5:00-6:00 pm by various volunteer groups. A
freewill offering will be gathered to defray the cost
of the food and supplement various areas of our
ministry

Wednesday, March 1st
French Bread Pizzas
Lutheran Pioneers

Wednesday, March 8th
Subs

PTF Group

Wednesday, March 22nd
Hot Ham & Cheese 

Sandwhiches
Altar Guild

Wednesday, March 29th
Tacos

Adult Choir

Wednesday, mARCH 15
BBQ Pork & Hot Beef 

Sandwhiches
Brittany Bushman & family

ASH WEDNESDAY
WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 22 

DINNER IS CANCELLED
WORSHIP AT 6:30 PM
*PENDING WEATHER*

MIDWEEK LENT SERVICE
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 1

DINNER & WORSHIP
DINNER AT 5PM

WORSHIP AT 6:30 PM

MINDFUL MOM'S BIBLE STUDY
WEDNESDAY, MARCH 1 @ 8:30

A.M. AND MUSIC AND MOVEMENT
@ 9:30 A.M.

SOCIAL STUDIES FAIR
THURSDAY, MARCH 2 @ 6:30PM

LION'S CLUB EYE SCREENING
THURSDAY, MARCH 9

FRIDAY - MONDAY, MARCH 10-13
NO SCHOOL, SPRING BREAK!

ASH WEDNESDAY
DINNER IS CANCELLED. 

MORE INFORMATION ABOVE


